[Your Address]
[City/Town]
[Postcode]
[Date]
[MP’s Name]
House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA
Dear [MP’s Name],
I am writing to you as one of your constituents to ask for your support for Sarah Owen MP’s amendments to the Employment Rights Bill, which calls for bereavement leave to include pregnancy loss before 24 weeks.
 This issue is deeply personal to me. [Here, you can share your experience, or the experience of someone close to you, and explain why this change in the law would make a difference.]
Pregnancy loss can be an incredibly devastating experience, no matter when it occurs, and yet current employment law provides no statutory bereavement leave for parents affected by this kind of loss before 24 weeks of pregnancy. These amendments would help address this gap and ensure that those experiencing this heartbreak are treated with compassion and given the time they need to grieve and recover.
You can view the amendments here:
Amendment 1 to Employment Rights Bill to Employment Rights Bill – Parliamentary Bills – UK Parliament 
Amendment 2 to Employment Rights Bill to Employment Rights Bill – Parliamentary Bills – UK Parliament 
Amendment 3 to Employment Rights Bill to Employment Rights Bill – Parliamentary Bills – UK Parliament 
The amendments have already gained cross-party support from over 60 MPs, but we need even more voices to ensure they are passed into law. By supporting these changes, you can help provide vital recognition and support for thousands of people affected by pregnancy loss each year.
I would be very grateful if you could confirm your position on this issue and let me know if you are willing to support these amendments.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
[Your Email Address]
[Your Contact Number]

